
To all students in the B.S. in Organizational Leadership and B.A. in Liberal Studies 
programs at Los Angeles Pacific University:

Single parents enrolled in these programs at Los Angeles Pacific University may 
apply for the Julie Jantzi & Jessamine Hardcastle Encouragement Grant.

Established in 2001, this grant is offered annually as an encouragement to single-
parent students. It will be awarded just before Christmas and may be spent on 
anything the recipient deems necessary.

This year, up to two single-parent students will be selected from submissions to 
receive up to $300.

• Submissions will be accepted through November 2, 2021
• Winners will be selected the first week of December and presented the week

before Christmas break

Julie Jantzi & Jessamine Hardcastle 
ENCOURAGEMENT GRANT

APPLY NOW FOR THE 2021 GRANT AWARD
For SINGLE PARENTS attending Los Angeles Pacific University

• Student must have completed at least three courses in the major.

• Submission criterion is a double-spaced essay, up to 750 words, that:
1. Describes your goals after degree or credential completion,
2. Provides evidence of commitment to completing studies, and
3. Clearly delineates financial hardship.

All submissions will be considered for this award. 
Please submit the essay to Peggy Cooney via email at pcooney@lapu.edu.

In the subject line of your email, please use: 
Julie Jantzi & Jessamine Hardcastle Encouragement Grant Submission

HOW TO APPLY




